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To the committee members, 

The citizens of Oregon are already facing so many increased prices due to inflation 

the last four years, that to raise more fees is a burden that people will be very 

opposed to carrying. If we use the money we have in more efficient ways, I am sure 

we can function without this increase. This is unnecessary and mostly over 

regulation. 


